

Headteacher:

Miss Kerry Oakley B.Ed (Hons) NPQH Noke Drive, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 4AD 01737 764356 mail@carringtonschool.org www.carringtonschool.org

19 September 2025

Dear parents and carers

If your young person is considering making an application to Reigate College or East Surrey College, the application portals will be open from **22 September** for Reigate College and **29 September** for East Surrey College. Instructions on how to make an application to Reigate College can be found on our website <u>HERE</u> and instructions for East Surrey College <u>HERE</u>.

Please note that whilst application portals are open at this time there is no advantage to making an early application. All applications will be considered equally provided they are made by the deadline of **Friday 17 October**. It is recommended that Student(s) First Name attends the college for an open event before making an application to ensure that they have all the information to make a good decision. The booking link for open events at Reigate College (30 September, 2, 6 October) is Open Events - Reigate College and East Surrey College (4 October) is October 2025 Open Event - East Surrey College.

If you have any questions, please let me know (jpearce@carringtonschool.org).

Best wishes

Mrs J Pearce Careers Lead



